
THANK YOU 
 

The public library would like to thank all of the individuals, 
businesses, and organizations who donated prizes for the Summer 

Reading Program.  We appreciate your continued support in 
assisting us by encouraging children to read during the summer and 

improve their reading skills. 
 

We would also like to thank: 
 First Bank for the grant to purchase 102 trout poles for all 

those who completed the program. 
 Parks and Rec Department pool staff 

 Jerry’s Arcade for the 102 ice cream cones. 
 Stikine Inn for providing great pizza. 

 City and Borough of Wrangell. 
 Jeff Angerman for his on-going support. 

 Bob’s IGA for supplying cupcakes. 
 Wrangell Public Schools for the computers & support. 

 All the numerous parents and other helpers at the party. 
 

YOU make the Summer Reading Program a great success! 
 
 


